

Headmaster: Mr Martin Boden MA (Cantab) headmaster@kesbath.com

March 2023

Dear Candidate

## **Teacher of French and Spanish**

We are looking for a suitably qualified and experienced graduate to teach French and Spanish in this thriving and popular faculty. The successful candidate will possess excellent subject knowledge, be an effective teacher who uses a variety of teaching methods and be able to work well as part of a team. They should be able to demonstrate excellent organisational skills, a willingness to innovate and the ability to foster positive and supportive relationships with both students and staff in the department. They will be able to teach across the whole range of age and ability, including A-level, in at least one of the two languages and to at least Key Stage 4 in the other.

The post is full-time and could be well suited to a newly qualified teacher or someone looking for their second post. Equally, we are able to consider applicants who are interested in a significant part-time role. The ability to teach German at Key Stage 3 would be an advantage. The post arises from the expansion of languages in the school.

A willingness to be involved in the pastoral and co-curricular life of this busy and vibrant School is expected, including accompanying departmental trips.

Founded in 1552, King Edward's School, Bath has held a special place in the city for well over four and a half centuries and is now firmly established as one of the leading schools in the south-west of England. As a family of three schools, the Pre-Prep, Junior and Senior sections of King Edward's offer an inspiring and supportive environment for children age 3 to 18. All pupils are encouraged to do their best in all things and all are nurtured along the pathway to leading happy, fulfilled and successful lives at School and beyond.

King Edward's School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and applicants must be willing to undergo safeguarding screening, which includes successful clearance of an enhanced DBS check, receipt of satisfactory references and a preemployment health questionnaire.

I hope that you find the supporting job description informative and that you will wish to pursue an application. The closing date for this post is **9am** on **Tuesday 14 March 2023**, and completed application forms, along with a covering letter, need to be sent to our HR Department via their email address <a href="https://example.com/HR@kesbath.com">HR@kesbath.com</a>.

Good luck and best wishes,

Mak Broken

Martin Boden Headmaster